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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We have had a busy week this week!  Some Year 2 parents met with Mrs Nicholls to talk about 
KS1 SATs arrangements.  If you were unable to attend, please talk to Mrs Nicholls, especially if 
you have any questions. 
 

Yesterday, we celebrated Red Nose Day.  Year 6 organised a number of stalls to raise money for 
the Red Nose charity.  Prize winners will be announced this afternoon in Celebration Worship.  
We raised £336.97. Some children had amazing red hair, faces and clothes!  It was also a very 
fine morning to have an extended playtime and enjoy our cakes. 
 

This morning we welcomed lots of mothers and grandmothers to Mothers’ Day breakfast. 
Everyone enjoyed tea, coffee, juice and pastries and the children delighted their mums with 
cards, gifts and thoughtful words.  The raffle raised £87.14.  Our thanks to the Friends for 
organising this lovely event.  
 

Next week, The Book Fair is arriving in school.  Books will be available to view and buy on 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and the following Tuesday after school until about 4pm.  On 
Monday, the fair will be open at 8.30am until 9am – useful if you wish to buy a book without 
your child present.  We are unable to give change so please send the correct money or you can 
make a card payment. 
 

Looking forward to the last week of term, we will have the usual Easter Egg hunt with eggs 
donated by the Friends.  We will also have cake and Easter Bonnet competitions with a prize for 
each year group.  More details next week, but start planning now. 
 

Have a good weekend.     Julie Simmons 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on a Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Cup cake Tuesday 
 
 
 

              Club  
Next draw - 31st March 

 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Love: 

Dora B  Shanice L 

Bella E  Amelia B 

Sid M   Rod R  

Ruby V  Badgers class 

   

Respect: 

Sasha P  Marcella R 

Nigel S  Badgers class 

    

Perseverance:  

Finlay H  William B 

Archie C  Badgers class 

Forest school next 
week 

23.3.23 Mice Y 2 Y 5 

Mice: 
Sid Martin 
 

Squirrels: 
George Byrne 
& Roman Biswal 

 

Otters:  
Max Brockman 
& Dora Brown 
 

Badgers:  
Aldous Sharp 
& Hennie Vanstone 

Work on the 
Golden Board 

Thank you for if 
you contributed 

to the 
Bag2school 

collection today.  

Housepoints 

Red 2127 Yellow 2570 

Green 1621 Blue 1915 

 THANK YOU  
For supporting us raise an amazing 

£336.97. 

Joint Mothering Sunday Service 
St Peter and St Paul  

Upper Hardres 
11am on Sunday 19th March  

ALL WELCOME 

We will be looking at 
any outstanding monies 
owed to school next 
week - please pay asap 
for BC, ASC & DM. 
Thank you. 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  



St Peter and St Paul  

Upper Hardres 

11am 

Sunday 19th March  

 
Combined 

MOTHERING SUNDAY 

SERVICE WITH 

COMMUNION 

 

 Flowers for all ladies in 

the congregation  

Simnel Cake 

 

 

Everyone Welcome 

 


